
 

Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-314112-22 

 

Development of a 400 kV underground cable between 

Dunstown 400 kV substation in the townland of 

Dunnstown, Co. Kildare and Woodland 400 kV substation 

in the townland of Woodland, Co. Meath known as the 

'Kildare-Meath Grid Upgrade'Dunnstown, Co. Kildare and 

Woodland, Co. Meath 
 

 

Record 1 Record of 1st pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 15/09/22 

Record 2 Record of 2nd pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 15/12/22 

Record 3 Record of 3rd pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 16/02/23 

Letter 1 Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development is SID. 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to Meath County Council stating that the proposed 

development is SID. 

Letter 3 Notification letter issued to Kildare County Council stating that the proposed 

development is SID. 

 


